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R1 -   Lexi  

R2 -   Georgie 

Class 2-  Charlea 

Class 3 ð  Jessica W  

Class 4-  Grace 

  

 

  

 

 

 

Class 5 -   Bethany 

Class 6 -  Oliver  

Class 7 ð  Pheobe    

  Addriann  

Class 8 -  Macauley 

Class 9  -  Ciaron 

Class 10 - Ronnie 

 

Weekly Update 
Itôs 1 School 1 Book time and the children loved receiving 
their book from Lizzie the Dog on Monday afternoon (photos 

are on the website). 
Our School Improvement Officer from Entrust visited on 

Wednesday to observe Guided Reading sessions across the 
school. The children were all engaged in their learning and 
enjoying their activities. She has asked that we make sure the 
activities are more linked to improving reading as she thought 

some of them were too focussed on writing. 

GOLDEN TABLE  

At our Golden table today were: -  

Ryan W, Mia A, Ella WP, Blake P, Billy V,  

Ruby W, Aidan R, Abbie M and Sophie K.  

(photos on our next newsletter ñphotos below 

are from our Golden Table on Friday 17th 

February, 2017).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone for supporting World Book Day in schoo l yesterday.  

The children looked fabulous.  



 

Coffee Mornings  
Denese Hill (our Family Support Worker) holds a 

coffee morning every Friday 8.45 - 10.30 a.m. 

Diary Dates 
 
 
24th March - Class 5 Assembly 
31st March - Class 6 Assembly 
5th & 6th April - Parent Consultation 
Evenings 
10th April Easter Holidays 
25th April - Summer term starts 

INSET DAYS  

2016/2017  

¶ 24th April 2017  

¶ 24th & 25th July 2017  

School will also be closed (Year R - 5) on 4th May for voting.  

YEAR 6 SHOULD STILL ATTEND FOR AN EXCITING SATS 

PREPARATION DAY (and pizza!)  

READ IT! 
We have an amazing selection of books to choose from for the lucky winners.  Children earn a Read It! Ticket for 
every time they prove they have read at home. We have so many children earning lots of tickets we choose a 
winner from each year group! 
 
We have changed the time of our celebration assembly so we will not know 
our winners until the afternoon - we will put the photo on next weeks 
newsletter to celebrate! 

FOBBS DATES FOR DIARY  

 

Monday 20th March   Non Uniform Day  

             for chocolate Bingo  

Friday 24th March   Chocolate Bingo 

Friday 9th June    Non Uniform Day  

             for summer fayre  

Saturday 17th June        Summer fayre  

 
 
 
 
Little Stars After School Club Theme Night 

óBe Our Guestô 
Friday 10th March     
     3.15ð6.00 p.m                                  

          Ã8.00 (10% sibling discount) 
 

Join us to make your very own magical mirror, rose 
in a glass and decorate Beauty inspired cakes. 

 
Finished off with an afternoon tea of finger        

sandwiches and cakes. 
 

Booking is easyðjust call  
Little Stars on    

   01827 475173 to book. 
 

       All children need to 
be registered with      

Little Stars before they 
can attend.  

Forms need to be    
collected from             

Little Stars. 

The cost of a pupil paid school meal will 

increase to £2.30 on lst April, 2017  

Just to remind our Year 1/2 parents 

that the forms and payment for the 

trip to Tutbury Castle need to be    

returned by Friday 17th March.  

Please contact the school office if you 

havenõt received a letter about the 

trip.  

FOBBS NEWS  

At our AGM on Wednesday, there were a few 

changes made to our committee: - 

 

CHAIR   Clare Root 

VICE CHAIR  Kate Lewis 

SECRETARY Charlotte Robson  

TREASURERS Daz Tyers / Karl Smith  

 

FOBBS would like to thank everyone for their 

continued support.  


